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Greetings from FLITE, the Foundation for Learning in Tredyffrin/Easttown. We hope this note finds 
you and your loved ones to be healthy and safe during this unprecedented time.  
 
For those of you who are not familiar with FLITE, we are the organization that funds many vital 
programs in and around the schools in our district, with an emphasis on bringing services to families 
who may experience financial or other home-based challenges. During the COVID-19 lockdown, we 
have learned of new hardships facing families in T/E, including families who have never had to reach 
out for help before.  
 
To that end, FLITE is jumping in to assist in any way we can. We have provided hot spots to families 
and helped establish internet connections at home. FLITE can also help families gain access to online 
learning support and tutoring for students who need more instructional help. And we stand ready to 
continue to support our community after the 2019-2020 school year ends with our Summer Learning 
Opportunities and Preschool Tuition Assistance programs. 
 
If you or a friend or family member in the Tredyffrin-Easttown community have faced a setback, reach 
out to your school counselor or principal and we will do our best to help. All information will be kept 
strictly confidential. You can visit our website, at www.flite-pa.org, for more information.  
 
If you are in a position to help FLITE financially, please consider donating at www.flite-pa.org or by 
visiting our Facebook page at https://www.facebook.com/flite4kids/. Ninety eight percent of all 
money raised goes directly toward the children in our school district: We are an all-volunteer 
organization that operates only with the strong support of our donors. The need is urgent, and we are 
truly neighbors helping neighbors. 
 
We hope that you and your family remain safe. 
 
Sincerely, 
Kate Murphy 
FLITE Chair
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